September 23, 2009

Tioga, PA 16946

Mr. Patrick Lauer, Jr., LLC
2108 Market Street
Camp Hill, PA 17011

Dear Mr. Lauer:

I wanted to personally thank you so very much for your excellent representation of me
at my DUI preliminary hearing in Clinton County, Pennsylvania, on September 22, 2009.

I have to say that I am thoroughly amazed with your work; you are the quintessential
professional who is tough under fire. You performed flawlessly and I am very pleased to
have you as my representation.

I wanted to also thank you for having the charges dismissed. However, I do know that
I have a long road ahead as the Assistant District Attorney very directly informed us that
she will be re-filing charges. ,

Although I certainly wish this was over; I realize that there still remains a long way to
go. I am certainly going to keep you as my attorney for this next “round” of hearings
and trials.

Please do not hesitate to let me know when you want me to send payment to you for
further representation. Also, if there are additional costs for services above and beyond
please let me know so that I can forward you the payment.

As we already discussed; I am severely concerned about the loss of my job. At this
point in time; it is the only source of income for my family. The loss of my job would be
extremely devastating to not only myself; and more importantly my family. Again, 1
truly appreciate your help with this matter.

Again, I am truly thankful for your assistance with this matter. If there is anything more
I can do; or if you need more information please do not hesitate to let me know.
Thanks very much.

Sincerelv.



U0019094
Rectangle

U0019094
Rectangle

U0019094
Rectangle


